Sinonane Pramrie O CoMpeany

TrrnsA, ORLAOMA
February 13, 19%6

kire Fo Je Vessly,

State 0il & Gas Inspector,
Box 4522:

Carlsbad, New Mexico.

Dear Sir:

Replying to your letter of Hebruary 1ll, 1936, with
reference to "Request for Permission to Connect with Pipe Line"
for well No. 1 - Joseph R. Phillips lease located SW/4 of Section
31=-193~378, Lea County, New Mexico, wish to advise that on February
%, 1936, our Mr. L. Surrett of Hobbs, New Mexico, filed same on
form C-106.

In case you have not received the Request mailed by
Mr. Surrett, please advise and we will immediately send you a copy
of same. .
Yours truly.

20H. Producing Department.



